News of SFU/SFA LMR Oct 13&14
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Last weekend, the Gators made a splash at the SFU/SFA LMR. Participating groups included Elite, Senior A/B, Age A/B, and Gold, total 64 swimmers. Some young swimmers are new or nearly new to be the competitors, so they came onto the pool deck with full of excitement and the efforts in their races. Due to the recent group change, the young competitors had a limited time to go over their turns, resulting in more disqualifications than expected. This meet was a huge lesson for the young swimmers and will help them prepare for the next competition. Despite the first meet of the season, our swimmers made plenty of best times. Congratulations to Carson Wong for broking the club record of Boys 15& over 50 fly.

[bookmark: _GoBack]

A

e —
Qe o Y s e o e s, s
o ptcaons i T et i g i .
S N ———
RS ——



